

Republic of Palau PW 96940 Tel: (680) 488-2470 Fax: (680)488-2447

Accredited by WESTERN ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS AND COLLEGES

Annual Security & Fire Safety Report for 2022

PCC Security Services

PCC has a Security Unit comprised of one security supervisor and several security officers. These personnel provide security services to PCC properties and personnel and students, including PCC patrons during their working hours. The Security Unit is within the Physical Plant division of the College under the Administration & Finance department.

Working Relationship of PCC Security Unit with Local Law enforcement Agencies

PCC Security Unit, under the Administration & Finance Department of PCC, works closely with the Bureau of Public Safety (BPS) of the Palau Ministry of Justice (MOJ) during incidents that occur within the PCC premises, or involve PCC properties, students, and personnel. There is no written agreement or Memoranda of Understanding (MOU) between the PCC and MOJ for the investigation of alleged criminal offenses.

Statement of Policy Encouraging Accurate and Prompt Reporting of Crimes

It is the policy of Palau Community College to encourage accurate and prompt reporting of any and all crimes to campus security personnel as well as to the Bureau of Public Safety. As such, PCC has in place Incident Forms that help individuals (personnel, students, patrons) to write/describe incidents that they are involved in or to which they are a witness.

Crime Statistics for 2022, 2021, and 2020

Crime Statistics gathered by Palau Community College required to be reported for the years 2020, 2021, and 2022 are now complete.

Fire Safety Report for On-Campus Housing

Fire Statistics gathered by Palau Community College required to be reported for the years 2020, 2021, and 2022 are now complete.

Notice of Availability of Report

The 2022 Campus Safety and Security Survey Report for Palau Community College is available in the Office of the Vice President for Administration & Finance. The report provides number of occurrences of crimes or fires, if any, during the reporting period. To request a paper copy of the Report, please contact the Vice President for Administration & Finance at PCC telephone number (680) 488-2471, extension 263. Once the PCC data have been submitted and reviewed, the general public may view them at http://ope.ed.gov/campussafety.

Jay Olegeriil

Vice President for Administration & Finance 9/22/23